
 

March 2, 2010 is new appeal date  
re: Bill 29/Employment Insurance 
 
A new appeal date for the Representative Group Appeal has been scheduled for Tuesday, 
March 2, 2010. 
 
The Hospital Employees’ Union is representing members – who received money as part of 
the Bill 29 Settlement Agreement and then were asked to repay the Employment Insurance 
(EI) overpayment to Service Canada – through a Representative Group Appeal. 
 
Members will be notified of the appeal outcome. 
 
Any new appeals related to the Bill 29 Settlement Agreement must be filed within 30 days 
upon notification from Human Resources and Skills Development Canada. 
 
For additional information: 
 

• call: 604-456-7193 or (toll-free) 1-800-909-4994 
• email: bill29appeal@heu.org 
• write: 5000 North Fraser Way, Burnaby, B.C.  V5J 5M3  
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